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Comments: Greetings,  I object to the closure of Quartz Creek Road, Sugar Creek Road, Three Mike Road, the

upper road to Cinnabar, the access Road to the Red Metal Mine and any other trails or roads in the area. 

I love this area, and since retiring two years ago, I have finally been able to get out and explore it. 

At 67 years old, closing these roads to vehicles will keep me and others my age, from doing what we have

dreamed of for years. There is no way, my wife and I could hike or mountain bike these areas at our ages. 

This is an area that needs to be shared and enjoyed by all.   

 Our many camping trips by us and many other enthusiasts to the Yellow Pine area, also help support the small

area businesses. Closing these roads would be detrimental to them also. 

 


